
 

 
Date 06.20.2016 

To Doug Jones 

From Ian Waldschmidt 

Project 657-351, Construct Clinical and Urgent Care Addition 

Project No. 003850.05 

 

Please see below for a reply to the (4) bid questions received on 06.16.2016: 

1) Is the VA supplying the equipment, labor, etc. on the Communications scope? 

- No. All communication scope defined within the Contract Documents shall be included by the bidding 
contractor. 

2) Request for Substitution – Spring Valley H150 iCLAD Thermal Spacer in lieu of Cascadia Thermal spacer 
in Section 07 48 00. 

- It is CannonDesign’s opinion that the horizontal girt in the provided alternate detail would provide a 
shelf for water to collect and create a gap in the insulation. Because of this, CannonDesign 
recommends not accepting this substitution request. 

3) Who is quoting the concrete wall panels on the project? Is there a contact? 

- This is up to the bidder to decide. The panels must meet the requirements noted in the contract 
documents. 

4) What is the existing BMS system and who is the contractor? 

- It is CannonDesign’s understanding that the existing campus utilizes the American Auto-Matrix DDC 
Control System. The new control system must connect and provide interoperability to the existing 
graphical workstations for monitoring and controlling. The installing contractor is believed to be: 

Integrated Facility Services            
Brian Schuhmacher | Vice President 
O: 636-680-2100 
M: 314-210-6052 
1055 Cassens Industrial Ct., Fenton, MO 63026 
www.intfs.com 

 

 


